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Presentation By Jorge Camejo, Executive Director Of Community Redevelopment Agency,

Regarding The Status Of 2031 Harrison Street.

Staff Recommends:  Presentation

Explanation:

Jorge Camejo, Executive Director, along with Lisa Liotta, Redevelopment and Operations
Manager, will present an update on the status of 2031 Harrison Street.

The presentation will include an overview of the current condition of the property, an
anticipated timeline for the property to be vacated and a proposed outline for a Request for
Proposal (RFP) for future use.  The proposed RFP will include both lease and sale options.

Recommended for inclusion on the agenda by:
Jorge Camejo, CRA Executive Director
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